
 

 
 

23rd March 2018 
 
Year 3  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we plan to enrich our PE provision by providing  
swimming lessons to all children in Year 3 starting on 27th April 2018 for 5 weeks with 
qualified swimming teachers. 
 
The lessons will be held at Trinity Pool in Bedford on a Friday. Springfield will not be 
charging you for these lessons and will be providing free transport.  The children will be back 
in school for lunch. 
 
Please note that anyone with long hair must wear a swimming hat. 
 
So we can ensure your children are grouped according to their ability, please complete the 
tear off slip below and return by Friday 20th April. 
 
We are sure the children will enjoy taking part in these lessons. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs D Brown 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Kempston Pool Swimming Lessons 
27th April to 25th May 2018 

 
I give permission for my child ....................................... in …......................class to attend the 
above swimming lessons and I will ensure that their swimming kit is in school and will be 
named. 
 
Please give an indication of your child’s swimming ability:- 
 

 Can’t swim at all 

 Can swim with buoyancy aids 

 Can swim a length without buoyancy aids 

 Currently has swimming lessons and has achieved the following  badge(s)                        

 
............................................................................................................................. 
 
Signed ............................................................... Parent/Carer 


